
DEAR MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

From Left to Right, Back Row: Rod Dart, Keir Scoubes,  
Jens Nielson, Richard Davis 
Front Row: Mayor Wayne Andersen, Steve Leifson 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Name: 

Email: 

Phone #: 

Address: 

Please complete the form and return it with your utility bill.  You can also send  
comments to the City from the City’s website.  Thank you for your comments. 
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Good News All Around 

Community Calendar 

March 1—City Council  
Meeting; 6:00 pm. Live on Ch.17 

March 16—Planning Commis-
sion; 6:00 pm. Live on Ch. 17 

March 5—Rabies & Licensing 
Clinic at the Animal Shelter 

March 7 & 8—Monday & Tues-
day Recycling Pickup 

March 15—City Council Meet-
ing; 6:00 pm. Live on Ch.17 

March 17-19—Youth Theatre 
production of Robin Hood.  See 
accompanying Clearsight news-
letter for details. 

March 17 & 19—Hairspray  
Auditions.  See accompanying 
Clearsight newsletter for details. 

March 21 & 22—Monday & 
Tuesday Recycling Pickup 

Complete City calendar at 

The coming of Spring means that 
the cabin fever will get every one 
outdoors, and out to their yards and 
parks to play.  This also means the 
beginning of the Spring recreation 
programs.   

There are so many recreation activi-
ties for everyone outlined on the 
Parks and Recreation website.  You 
can be involved in soccer, baseball, 
softball, volleyball, basketball, and 

new this year, Lacrosse!  The Parks and Recreation Department 
has a fun activity for you.  Be sure you review their spring offer-
ings by visiting their website and 
Spring brochure.  You don’t want to 
miss any deadlines. 

Spanish Fork is lauded as having one 
of the best recreation programs in the 
State.  After reviewing what you and 
your family can do, you will certainly 
agree.   

The flower planting 
on Main Street will 
also resume this 
Spring after the 
completion of the 
Main Street Tree 
renovation project.  
New soil has been 
placed in the plant-
ers and the Honey 
Locust trees, and 
their cumbersome root balls, have been replaced with new Chanti-
cleer Pear trees.    

Because of this tree replacement, you will not see the beautiful 
tulips popping up in Main Street flower beds.  This Spring tradition 
was halted for one year for the tree replacement, but the call goes 
out for volunteers to plant flowers again in May. 

Flowers will be planted on Main Street during two Saturdays in 
May: May 14 and 21.  Planting will be easier than ever and your 
help is vital.  Plan on joining this effort to help beautify the City 
this Spring and Summer. 

Springs means recreation fun and beautiful flowers 
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march Recreation dates 

2 Baseball/Softball early registra-
tion ends. Boys & Girls, Grades 3-8. 

10 Baseball/Softball registration ends 
for Grades 3-8. 

11 Spring Volleyball Class early regis-
tration ends. 

15 Youth Spring Soccer Team Selec-
tion for All Girls’ 3rd - 9th Grades & 
their coaches. 

15 Advanced Volleyball Class begins - 
Boys and Girls Grades 6-12. 

17 Spring Youth Soccer Team Selec-
tion for All Boys’ 3rd - 9th Grades & 
their coaches. 

17 Urban Fishing early registration 
ends. Boys & Girls, 6-13 years of age. 

22 Fox League (Grades 7-9) Softball 
Team Selection for coaches & players 
new to league. 

23 Filly League (Grades 5-6) Softball 
Team Selection for coaches & players 
new to league.  

24 Falcon League (Grades 3-4) Soft-
ball Team Selection for coaches & play-
ers new to  league. 

28 Pony League (Grades 7-8) Base-
ball Team Selection for coaches & play-
ers new to  league. 

29 Pinto League (Grades 5-6) Base-
ball Team Selection for coaches and 
players new to  league. 

29 Urban Fishing begins, 6:00 p.m. - 
Canyon View Park.  (Tuesday session).   

30 Mustang League (Grades 3-4) 
Baseball Team Selection for coaches 
and players new to league. 

31 Urban Fishing begins, 6:00 p.m. - 
Canyon View Park (Thursday session).  

31 T-Ball, Machine-Pitch & Coach-
Pitch (Boys & Girls, K-2nd) early regis-
tration ends. 

A complete listing of activities can be 
found on the Parks & Recreation Sec-
tion of the City Website.  To contact 
P&R by phone, call 801-804-4600. 

In an effort to be your primary phone service, SFCN now 
supports FAX across its voice system.  Signup today and 
request fax support and faxing will work just like it does 
with your current provider.  There is no reason not to 
switch.  This improvement is perfect for a home business. 

 Switch today for free and start saving every month. Call 
801-804-4444 for details and or to sign up for this service.  

Fax is now supported on the sfcn voice service 

 

 

The pressurized irrigation water will be 
turned on near the date of April 15.  It may 
even be sooner than that, depending on the 
weather.   

Before the water system is turned on, be 
sure that your irrigation system is turned 
off, both at the clock and at the meter.  This 
will help prevent unnecessary flooding at 
your home, which sadly seems to happen 
each year at unsuspecting homes across 
town.  Don’t let this happen at your home.   

To make sure your PI water is turned off at 
the valve, locate your PI valve box, typically 
in your front yard in a green box.  Carefully 
open the lid, checking for spiders that may 

have 
nested in 
your box 
then lo-
cate the 
handle for 
your wa-
ter line.   

If the handle is in line with the pipe, careful-
ly turn it 90 degrees so that is crosses the 
pipe or is perpendicular to the pipe.  When 
the valve is in this position, the water is off.   

If you have any questions, contact Public 
Works at 801.804.4550.  

Irrigation water will be turned on mid-april 

When the golf course opens this Spring, 
golfers can take advantage of an early 
morning discount.  Book your tee time be-
fore 9 am, Monday thru Friday, and enjoy 9 
holes of golf, with a cart, for only $10; or 18 

holes of golf, with a cart for only $20.  
That’s a savings of nearly 50% off the regu-
lar price.  Get a round of golf in before your 
days begins.  To take advantage of this 
offer, call the golf course at 801.804.4653. 

Golf specials announced 


